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To

The President

Yana Expedition ¢ We.
Thimphu

Subject:: Acknowledgement
Dear Sir,

The Youth development Fund would like to acknowledge your contribution/support, which
enabled YDF to carry on the sponsor a monk project to benefit the poor monks of our nation.

The Youth Development Fund initiated the project ‘Sponsor a Monk’ and made a great difference
in the lives of the poor monks and improved their day to day health and sanitation a lot. With
your valuable support the project was quite successful and we are very grateful for the continued
support rendered by you. Without your support the objective of our project would have been
defeated. For your information, the number of Tozey is increasing day by day and on the other
hand the institute could not turn away those brought to the institute for it would mean going
against the Buddhist philosophy of ‘compassion for all sentient beings’. We have also requested
the Head of the institute to find out if there are Tozeys who want to join school but né%urn out to
leave the institute.

Once again thank you very much for your continued support. Attached, a copy of annual report
and an acknowledgement letter from your beneficiaries.

Yours sincerely

1
Program Officer.
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